From: Bennett Lawson 
Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2018 2:28 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Chris Jessup; Ward44
Subject: Chicagoland Chamber Event

Hello Director Berlin,

I am writing to inform the Board of Ethics that Alderman Tunney, Chris Jessup and I graciously accepted complimentary invitations to the Chicagoland Chamber of Commerce Legislative Reception on June 19, 2018.  The event included a large number of business leaders from around the City.  Per our earlier conversations, we understand that we can accept entry to this event as a reasonable hosting expense from the Chicagoland Chamber of Commerce, the host of the meeting.

Please let me know if there is any more information we can provide.

Sincerely,

Bennett R. Lawson
Chief of Staff

